SEARLE

Dated: June 15, 2021 Ref: C/PSX/BM/20210615-

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi - 74000

Dear Sir,

APPROVAL OF BUDGET FOR THE YEAR 2021-22

We have to inform you that the Board of Directors of our Company in their meeting held
through video link on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at 11:00 a.m., has reviewed and approved
the financial budget for the year 2021-22.

You may please inform the TRE Certificate holders of the Exchange accordingly.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Zubair Razzak Palwala
Director & Company Secretary



